
From: Cam Buck
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Please Oppose HB 4109 and Support the Compromise Amendments
Date: Friday, February 21, 2020 11:10:07 AM

Dear Chair Dembrow,

I'm asking you to please vote NO on HB 4109. This product is vital to our business. We are very proactive in
following all safety measures when using this product. Please let Oregon Department of Ag work together with us to
safely use this product.

Cameron Buck
Blue Sky Farm, Inc.

Sincerely,

Cam Buck
17728 Butteville Rd NE
Woodburn, OR 97071
cam@cascadetrees.com
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